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Parish Office 
Hours .......... Monday-Friday 9:00 am-4:00 pm 

                             (Summer 9:00 am-2:00 pm) 

Parish Staff 
Pastor, 

 Fr. Richard Weisenberger 

   Preferred Communication....765-482-5558

   Emailééé.é....fr.rweisenberger@dol-in.org 
Administrative Assistant, 

 Susie Bihl ......................... stjoe@stjoeleb.org 
Business Manager, 

 Shannon Peycha ........ speycha@stjoeleb.org 
Religious Education Coordinator, 

 Christa Parker ........ religioused@stjoeleb.org 
Director of Music, 

 Cathy Rund .....................crund@stjoeleb.org 
High School Youth Ministry, 

 Norma DeLaRosa ....... ndelarosa@stjoeleb.org 
Sacristan,  

 Judy Mrozinski ............ omajmro@yahoo.com 
Maintenance, 

 Roger Pratt & Bill Burns 
 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil .................................... 4:30 pm 

Sunday ......................... 8:00 am & 11:00 am 

Weekday & Holy Day .................. See Bulletin 
 

New Parishioners and Guests 
We welcome all who are celebrating with us 

this weekend. If you are new to the parish, 

please contact the office so we may greet you 

properly. There are also Welcome Packets 

available in the Gathering Space. 
 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
Congratulations on your upcoming marriage. 

Couples must contact Fr. Weisenberger at least 

six months before the proposed wedding date. 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Congratulations on the newest member of your 

family! Parents wishing to have their child 

baptized are asked to contact Fr. Weisenberger 

to make an appointment for pre-baptismal 

instruction.  



Pastorôs Noteé 
 Next Sunday, June 14, we celebrate the Solemnity 

of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

(Corpus Christi). The words ñBody of Christò have 

at least two meanings. One is that we are 

generously given the opportunity to receive the 

Body of Christ under the appearance of Bread and 

Wine. Second, that we are the Body of Christ. 

United with each other with Christ our head. 

Clearly these two realities are profoundly 

connected. Receiving the Body of Christ in Holy 

Communion empowers us to be the Body of Christ. 

As St. Augustine says ñwe become what we 

receive.ò It is fitting that our diocese designates this 

Solemnity to (re)commission Extraordinary 

Ministers of Holy Communion and that will take 

place during all Masses next Sunday. Unfortunately, 

because of the pandemic we were not able to recruit 

new Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion. 

Therefore, we simply submitted the names of 

current Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion to the Bishop. By the way, it is the 

letter from Bishop Doherty which commissions 

someone for this ministry. Even if you are unable to 

be at Mass next Sunday you are commissioned if 

your name is in that letter. Thanks to all who fulfill 

this ministry and by doing so build up the Body of 

Christ. May all of us receive Christôs Body and 

Blood with love and reverence and live as His Body 

active in the world. 

           Fr. Richard Weisenberger  
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Please pray for the repose of the soul of  

Patricia Burns, aunt of Bill Burns and Theresa Boyer 

who passed away on May 27. May she rest in  

      peace and may her family and loved ones be  

comforted during this difficult time. 

Stewardship Prayer Corner 
 The Gospel today is sometimes called òthe Gospel in 

miniatureó because it so concisely sums up the Gospel 

message. In even more condensed form, òGod loved é God 

gave é,ó it is the paradigm for stewardship - we give because 

we love. 
 

Parish Finance Council 
Tom Merritt (Chair), Aline Anderson, Dan Lamar, Jon Lehmkuhler, 

Jeff Newman, Michele Thomas 
 

Financial Stewardship 
Last Week Envelopes .................... $8,785.00  

Electronic Giving ............................ $2,335.00  

Youth Envelopes .................................... $0.00 

Last Week Loose ................................. $60.00 

Total .................................... $11,180.00  
 

Weekly Budgetééééééééé .. é$9,600.00 
 

YTD Weekly Collection Budget . $211,200.00  

YTD Weekly Collection Actual. .. $206,177.83  
 

Thank you for your continued financial support to St. Joseph! 
Your generosity and ongoing commitment in remembering your 

parish during this difficult time is most appreciated. 

Remember you can always mail your weekly contribution. 
 

  St. Joseph Catholic Church 

  319 E South St 

  Lebanon, IN 46052 
 

You can also simply drop your contribution in 

the mailbox outside the office door. The 

mailbox is checked several times during the day. 

 In October 2019, St. Joseph Parish was the 

recipient of $5,000 through the 2019 Deanery 

Poverty Grants* from the Lafayette Diocesan 

Foundation, Inc. The grant is to be used toward 

the 2020 Shalom Kids Lunch Program.  

 There are many of you who like to support this ministry 

monetarily and you are still welcome to do so.  
   

 ÅSimply make your check payable to St. Joseph Church  

  and drop it in the collection basket or mail it to the  

  parish office.  

 ÅMake sure to note òShalom Kids Lunch Programó in the  

  memo field of your check.  
 

 More information will be forthcoming regarding the assembly 

and delivery of these lunches which will take place in July.   


